
   

 
 

 

 

 Circular No./AIS/JULY/2023-24/32      Date:18.07.2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Punching of ID card on arrival at and departure from school is mandatory for all students. An electronic 

automatic card punching system is installed in the lobby area at a suitable height and easily accessible by one 

and all. 

 

The objective is to maintain accuracy of student strength in the school campus on any given day and at all 

points of time. Punching of ID card helps us to maintain appropriate security and safety measures for the 

students in the school and hence, this must be respected by each student. 

 
 

Parents are specifically advised/ requested to educate their wards to arrive a little early and punch their ID 

cards, upon arrival and departure, both. This is now made compulsory for all students, whether they are using 

school transport, their own vehicles or dropped by parents. 

 

 

Principal  

 

 


